
 
 
  

  An apology  

  

In WRM Bulletin No. 10 we included the article "Comments on WWF's 'Forests for life' campaign", as
having been produced by Paul Romeijn, Director of Treemail. We have now learned that those
comments -which we had received through Paul Romeijn- were actually written by Prof. Julio Cesar
Centeno. We apologize to both for the confusion.
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